
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 

 

 

Due to insufficient quorum, this afternoon’s 
Summerlin South Community Association 

Board of Directors meeting has been 
canceled. All agenda items will be heard at 
the next scheduled meeting on August 15, 

2024. We regret any inconvenience this may 
have caused. 

 

 

 

 


